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FE Staff Governors Conference, 3 December 2009 Workshops - Group A 
Session 1: Guide for Staff Governors 
In general people were supportive of the new guide, and they liked the fact that it was clear and concise. It was seen as particularly useful for new staff governors. In addition, the document helped to clarify their status as equal members of the governing body – hence it can be used to educate other members of the governing body, including the clerk, about the role of staff governors. 
Session 2: Review of Governance and Strategic Leadership 
Very few participants were even aware of the existence of the review – this was seen as worrying as it was supposed to be a topic for governing bodies to be engaged with. It was agreed that staff governors need to raise awareness of the Schofield report amongst their own governing bodies. Because the report is very long the AoC will be producing a short guide to the Schofield review and staff governors could use this document. Dissemination events will also be held in the Spring. 
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